
 
 
 
 
                                                                           March 29, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Dianne Feinstein 
U.S. Senate  
331 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
  
Fax: (202) 228-3954 
 
Dear Senator Feinstein: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Ensuring Safe Housing for our 
Military Act” (S.703). This bill addresses health, safety, and environmental hazard concerns at 
private military housing units, and will prohibit payments by members of the Armed Forces or 
other fees relating to such housing units if housing managers do not meet minimal standards.  

  
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is 
Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 
 
  

                    Sincerely, 

            
 

                          THOMAS J. SNEE 
                           National Executive Director 
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